
Resolution No. 14 

TO THE IOWA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS: 

We, the Committee on Salary and Personnel, do hereby recommend that 

the Limited Term Secretarial rate of pay be increased from $5.85 per 

hour to $6.25 per hour, effective January 1, 1994. 

Dated this 21st day of _D_e_c_e_m_b_e_r __ , 199_3 _
_ 

Respectfully SUbmitted: 

COUNTY SALARY AND 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 


